
Press Release 
SEC to Participate in ITCN-Asia 2004 

 

ISLAMABAD – 6 August 2004: As on previous occasions, the Securities and Exchange 

Commission of Pakistan (SEC) will participate in the ITCN-Asia 2004 exhibition to be held in 

Karachi from 9-11 August 2004. 

 

This year, the SEC will be projecting the strategic advantages and efficiencies that can be attained 

through information technology in the corporate sector. It will seek to encourage and facilitate 

investors, both local and foreign, by providing them instant assistance in company incorporation 

and disseminating information about related regulatory issues. In this regard, the SEC will 

establish a fast track Company Incorporation Desk at the exhibition to facilitate instant 

incorporation of companies.  

 

The SEC has been participating in the ITCN exhibition since the year 2000. This effort has been 

appreciated by local as well as foreign delegates visiting the exhibition. A number of companies 

have also been registered through the fast track Company Incorporation Desk established at the 

venue of the exhibition during previous years.  


